
Welcome to Autumn Term ~ 2018.  We have an exciting term planned for you and here is an outline of some of the 
things you will be learning about this term.

Year 3 Autumn Term Learning

P.S.H.E: In the next whole school unit of 
‘Jigsaw’, we will be discussing ‘Being me in my 
World’ and after half term, ‘Celebrating 
Difference’, including Anti-Bullying Week. Amazing Amazon

Our STAR learning this term will be based on 
the Amazing Amazon Rainforest. This will 
include an exciting trip to the Eden Project 
(19th Sept) and lots of learning around the 
different wildlife and tribes of the rainforest.    

Animals in World War 1
To commemorate the centenary of World War 

1, the whole school will base their learning 
around different aspects of the War. In Year 3, 

we will be looking at the role animals had 
during the war and remembering those that 

served our country by creating a whole school 
display of poppies. 

R.E: Our learning focus this term will be based 
around Christianity and the Church as well as 
Harvest and Christmas celebrations. 

Science: Our learning focus will be plants and 
soils. We will be planting our own flowers and 
researching different plants of the rainforest.                                        

History & Geography: We will be looking into 
the history of World War 1 and using our map 
skills to find the countries that were involved. 

Art: We will be making some amazing pieces of 
artwork developing our collage skills based on 
the rainforest. 
We will also be creating a poppy display as a 
whole school using clay. 

P.E: This term our learning focus will be on 
dance and movement. PE will be on Monday 
and Thursday - please ensure the children have 
their PE kits in school on these days. 

Computing: We will be creating our own 
animations using iPads and netbooks based on 
the animals of the rainforest. 

French: Year 3 will be learning songs and 
simple greetings in French this term. They will 
also focus on learning numbers and playground 
activities. 

STAR LEARNING 

Music: We will be composing our own piece of 
music based on the sounds and music from the 
rainforest. 
We will also be learning some songs from on 
World War 1.


